
From: "Dearne Meilke" <dearneandpeter@bigpond.com> Sent: 25/06/2013 07:08:12 PM To: <pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> Subject: DA PP0002/13  Hi, I wish to strongly object to the proposal to increase the housing densities on the Meriton sites.  This is totally out of character with the surrounding residential estates, and will lead to further congestion on the Wakehurst Parkway and Mona Vale Rd. The traffic study only addresses issues associated with surrounding intersections and does not address the flow on affects to these arterial roads. Regards Peter Gledhill10 Kingfisher WayWarriewood 2102 _____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com 


